
 
 

 

 

 

COUVENT 

• ON THE MOVE • 

 

COUVENT DES JACOBINS WELCOMES THE BORDEAUX 

AQUITAINE ASSOCIATION OF SOMMELIERS 

 

Couvent des Jacobins was honored to welcome the Bordeaux Aquitaine 

Association of Sommeliers, who came to the domaine on Monday 14 

October 2019. 
 

The guests deep dived into the world of Couvent and its nearly 650 years 

of history through a visit of the cuvier, the ageing cellar, the 

underground cellar and during which we shared our latest projects.  
 

We ended this excellent moment around a relaxing brunch and a tasting 

of the wines of the domaine: Menut des Jacobins vintage 2014, Couvent 

des Jacobins vintages 2015, 2012 and 2008. We also did a jump into 

history with Couvent des Jacobins vintages 1998 and 1978 that came 

directly from the family’s back vintage library.  
 

The Team at Couvent was also delighted to introduce to these wine 

afficionados the first vintage of our cuvée C A L I C E M, vintage 2015.  
 

We wish to extent our warmest thanks to all our guests for this very 

nice moment spent together ! 
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